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Wow! What a great start back to our new school year. The children have made brilliant first 

impressions with their new teachers, they have really settled in and are enjoying their learning. It has 

been amazing to have the children accessing more of what school can offer and classrooms have  

 

 

 

Mrs Eley 

been filled with smiles. We have so many things going on outside of the 

normal school curriculum and cannot wait to share our successes across the 

year as our children sparkle in all they do. Lastly, a big thank you to all 

parents in supporting a smooth start to the new school year, please get in 

touch if have any questions or need any support with anything. #STAsparkle 
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Message from Mrs Eley: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Collection & Drop off: 

Flu Vaccination: 

 

Football Match: 

Health & Safety Reminders: 

Smoking: Smoking is not permitted  

on any of the school grounds. 

Health & Safety Reminders: 

School Paths: To ensure your safety, 

please do not walk through the school 

car park and use the paths provided 

instead. 

Dogs: Dogs are not permitted 

 on any of the school grounds. 
 

Congratulations to our Boys 

Football Team on drawing 

one game and winning the 

second one 5-1! 

Man of the match: Ektor Y6 

 

If you would like your child to 

receive the nasal flu vaccine in 

school, please follow this link to 

complete an online consent form 

https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/inform

ation?Id=144102&Type=FLU  

The vaccinations will take place at 

your child’s school on: Monday 

22nd November. 

The link will close on Friday            

5th November 2021 

Year: 
Gates 

Open: 

Doors 

open/start 

time: 

End Times: 

KS2 8.35am 8.40-8.45am 3pm 

KS1 8.30am 8.40-8.45am 3pm 

Nursery AM 8.30am 11.30am 11.30am 

Nursery PM 12.00pm 12.00pm 3pm 

 

Bikes: Please make sure bikes 

are not ridden until you are off 

the school premises. This applies 

to pupils and parents. 
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The junior chaplains  

from all our school enjoying 

their commissioning day 

together. 

 

FS2 remembered 

that we are all 

children of God 

and that we are 

loved. 

Y1 had a lovely liturgy 

this week. 

Year 3 loved our Be Spirited 

day! We all learnt new things 

about St Joseph and the day 

was a wonderful experience. 

Junior Chaplaincy 

Day at St Richards! 

 


